
Democratic Doing’s by Joyce Evans  

ARTICLE IN THE SIGNAL  

There is an article about Mayor Kellar in today’s Signal (3/20/08) on the front page. I wanted to send out 
the link to the on-line version but couldn’t find it. So, I called The Signal to ask where it was and got put 
through to the IT department. He told me they pulled it because the headline was too inflammatory.  

H-m-m-! Anyway, try to find the article today, it’s very interesting!!  

NEXT DAA MEETING 

thursday 3/27  7:00 PM 

Vincenzo’s Pizza-SMALL ROOM,24504 Lyons Ave. Newhall 

ENTER BETWEEN SHELL AND CHEVRON 

ON THE MEETING AGENDA 

 We will be discussing some of the RUMORS, MYTHS AND LIES out there about our 2 Democratic 
PRESIDENTIAL candidates and have a candid discussion about those and other issues facing 
Democrats in the upcoming Presidential election.  

HELPING DIANE TRAUTMAN AND MARIA GUTZEIT 

    -Want to help our 2 candidates in the City Council election but 
don’t have time? I have an easy thing for you to do. Just pop by 
your polling place with a cell phone in the evening and check that 
list hanging on a hook to see which Democrats have not voted yet 
and call them. I did that for Henry Schultz a few years ago. When 
I called voters, most people sheepishly admitted they were not 
planning to vote but when I told them he was a Democrat and 
really needed their vote, they agreed to go and vote. And he 
placed high in that precinct! The polls are open until 8:00 pm. I 

will have a list of polling places with me in case you want to go to a different one, or in case you live 
outside the city and want to help. I will give out polling place addresses and some tips on how to do this at 
the meeting, but if you can’t come to the meeting and want to do it, PLEASE contact me by phone or e-
mail.   

                              BASIC SWING DANCE CLASS 

There are still openings for this easy, beginner swing dance class. Anybody can sign up-no matter what 
party they are in! It’s $20 per person (total) for 4 lessons, paid in advance. Trust me, that is a deal!! 
Proceeds to be used for the Democratic Headquarters!  Sign up by e-mail, by phone or at the DAA 
meeting. 

We want an even number of men and women, so just bring a friend of the opposite sex if you aren’t part 
of a couple now! We rotate partners during the class. Also, some people told me that might have to miss 
one class-no problem! You can come in early the next week to get caught up. 



The teacher is my hubby, and he is very patient! He has been teaching this class at the YMCA the last 
several months, and also teaches individuals at the senior center every Wednesday, with great results.  

PLEASE FORWARD THIS INFORMATION TO ANYONE YOU THINK MIGHT BE 
INTERESTED! 

  PROUDLY OFFERS A 

Beginning 

swing dance class 

Taught by Russ Evans, former Arthur Murray Dance Teacher 

Call 661-254-4220 or e-mail JoyceLEvans@worldnet.att.net 

4 Friday lessons: April 4, 11, 18 and 25, 2008   7:00 -8:00 pm 

$20.00 per person ($5.00 per lesson) Total must be paid in advance 

STAR DANCE CENTER 

24264 Lyons Ave. Newhall (near 99 cent Store) 

SHELTER CLOSED  The SCV Valley Cold 
Weather shelter is closed. Thank goodness the 
weather is milder now. DAA served a meal on 
March 2. Thank you to the following volunteers who 
helped me: Murray Goldman, Kathy Barris, Michelle 
Woodfork, Kathi Lyden, Kate Cowan, Sheri Ruxton, 
Sandra Cattell, Kathy Christianson and Diana 
Shaw.  

Warm Regards,   
Joyce Evans 
Outreach Co-chair, Voter Registration Chair 
Democratic Alliance for Action (DAA)                        
(661) 254-4220 
Email: <JoyceLEvans@worldnet.att.net>  

661/254-4220    

 


